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EDUCATION SURVEY 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

IMPORTANT 
UPCOMING DATES 

 

 

Exclusion Day 
Wednesday, February 17th 

 
Term 2 Ends – 6th Graders 

Thursday, February 18th  
 
No School – 6th Graders 

Friday, February 19th  
 

Term 2 Ends – 7th & 8th Graders 
Thursday, February 25th  

 
No School – 7th & 8th Graders 

Friday, February 26th  
 
Term 2 Ends - SHS 

Friday, March 12th 
 

 

8th GRADE COMMUNITY 
CALENDAR 

 

Check out this calendar for lots of options 
for 8th grade students to attend social and 
club lunches. All of the zoom links and info 
are attached to the calendar.  
 

8th Grade Community Calendar Link 

NEWSLETTER 
SEASIDE MIDDLE SCHOOL 

SEASIDE HIGH SCHOOL 
FEBRUARY 2021                                                                                     503-738-5586   

     http://shs.seaside.k12.or.us 

 
Thank you to all the families that have completed the survey regarding how 
they wish their student to receive their education for Term 3. If you have not 
already done so, please complete the survey for each of your students as 
soon as possible. Thank you for helping us plan. 
 

 All 6th graders answered the survey, woohoo! 

 7th Grade Survey click here    

 8th Grade Survey click here 

 9th Grade Survey click here 

 10th Grade Survey click here    

 11th Grade Survey click here 

 12th Grade Survey click here 

 
 
 

 
If you indicated that you need bus transportation for your student and have 
not already completed this survey, please complete this survey to let us know 

the specifics: TRANSPORTATION SURVEY LINK 

 
 
 
Exclusion day arrived for SMS/SHS students on February 17th. Your student 
will not be able to return to in person education if they are missing 
vaccinations. Letters and phone calls have been sent regarding those students 
that are still in need of immunizations. Once your student has received their 
immunizations please contact the Main Office at 503-738-5586 to let them 
know. 

 
 
 
If your student is planning to return to in-person learning and they have 
medical issues or need to take medications during the school day we need to 
hear from you asap! The medications will need to be delivered to the office 
by the parent/guardian where the forms can be completed. We will need 
forms completed for each medication your student takes, even if your student 
has medication they need to keep with them during the school day ie: inhaler 
or epi pen, we need to have a form on file. Please contact the office at  
(503) 738-5586 or school nurse, Tobi Boyd at (971)320-3275.  

TRANSPORTATION SURVEY 

SMS/SHS EXCLUSION DAY

 

STUDENT MEDICATIONS

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/e/2PACX-1vRnH_1V8JO-MOOYA9D4EpLS4xZdw2anTkVpi5a7Ed0eccQul4MRGgrCYUIFMuoPGC9fsvp-CXjh4iVm/pub
https://forms.gle/vci11DFfNfcgXucd9
https://forms.gle/WmVToiCh9E49FxDa9
https://forms.gle/RFNvYAQ2DUMMCcjj8
https://forms.gle/mEVsgkTUPxZqcxjX9
https://forms.gle/Bi8gpdtpxFne1eQU7
https://forms.gle/rkTd4e6px3Pjp2d18
https://forms.gle/zMxZvRgNMcw7zy9N8
https://forms.gle/zMxZvRgNMcw7zy9N8
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STUDENTS OF THE 

MONTH 
 JANUARY 

 
 

SEASIDE MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 
BRUESKE, LANDON 
BUCHER, SOPHIA 
FRIAS SANCHEZ, YOHALI 
MANSHIP, MYLES 
MELO, YOSHI 
NOLASCO, EMILY 
STOCK, CHEYENNE 
VAZQUEZ TRUJILLO, MELANIE 
WHITE, JAKE 
 
 
 

SEASIDE HIGH SCHOOL 
 
BROWN JURGENS, LORA 
FRASER, ASHLEE 
FROBERG, TYLER 
GOMEZ, JUDE 
HANER, MATTHEW 
IVY, SKYLAR 
LANGMO, CONNER 
MANHIRE, AUGI 
OLEA, SEAN 
OUSLEY, ELLIOT 
ROBERTS, EMMA 
ROJAS MORA, FRANCISCO 
TAYLOR, CARSON 
 
 
 

WAY TO GO GULLS 
AND SHARKS!!! 

 
 
 

If your contact information has changed since registration day, i.e.: mailing 
address, physical address, phone numbers or email, please contact the Main 
Office at 503-738-5586 to update your information. It is important to keep this 
information current so that you can continue to receive important updates 
regarding your student. 
 

 
 
 

Here is some important information for students who will be riding the bus: 

 Dress warmly! Windows and vents will be open rain or shine to allow air 
to circulate 

 Masks are required! 

 Seating assignments will be in place 

 Walk zone maps can be found on the school districts website: 
 https://seasidesd10.schoolinsites.com/transportation 

 Snow route information will be added to the website soon 
 

 
 
 

6th Grade Students: 

 Please visit our website for information on Term 3 – click here 

 Term 2 will end 2/18 

 No school on 2/19 

 Term 3 will begin 2/22 

 Schedules were emailed 
 
7th – 8th Grade Students: 

 Term 2 will end 2/25 

 No school on 2/26 

 Term 3 will begin 3/1 

 Schedules will be emailed the week of 2/22-2/26 
 
All 6th – 8th Grade Students: 

 School will start at 8:10am and end at 2pm 

 School lunches will be provided daily at no cost 

 Cell phones will need to be off and in backpacks during school hours 

 Please have your student dress warmly as windows will be open during 
class to help with air circulation.  

 If the weather cooperates students will have the opportunity during the 
school day to go outside. 

 Please have your student bring the following items to school, any other 
supplies they may need will be provided: 

o Face masks are required! 
o Bring a backpack – there are no lockers and students will need 

to carry their items from class to class 
o School issued Chromebook or other personal computer with 

charger, other than a cell phone 
o Water bottle 
o Writing utensils 

 
 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

BUS TRANSPORTATION INFO 

SMS RETURN TO SCHOOL INFO 

https://seasidesd10.schoolinsites.com/transportation
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?tab=rm&ogbl#inbox/WhctKJWQfkvPgWfzzPSCFMglkglZvtltfxjBbTBnxfclhmgBqbFQpQbFxwFRjtnjSQstgHB?projector=1&messagePartId=0.1
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SENIOR 
SCHOLARSHIP 
INFORMATION 

 
Hola Seniors & Families! SHS Local 
scholarships have opened to all 
graduating seniors of the class of 
2021! Applications opened last week and 
will close March 31st at midnight. All 2021 
seniors are eligible to fill out the 
application, including those who plan to 
graduate early. SHS local scholarships are 
available only to Seaside High School 
graduates. Please visit the web link 
provided to begin your application. A 
video is available to walk you through the 
instructions. 
 https://shs.seaside.k12.or.us/localschola
rships  
 

What is FAFSA? 
 
FAFSA is a form students/families fill out 
to apply for financial aid for college or 
graduate school.  
 

What is ORSAA? 
 
ORSAA is an Oregon-developed 
application for students who are not 
eligible to complete the FAFSA. It is a 
confidential application that is used solely 
by the Higher Education Coordinating 
Commission (HECC) to qualify students for 
financial aid in Oregon. 
 
Need help filling out FAFSA or ORSAA? 
Please feel free to reach out to Mr. Cave, 
Mrs. Seymour, or Ms. Treick.  
 
Tips on how to apply for FAFSA and ORSAA 
can be found here: 
 https://shs.seaside.k12.or.us/fafsaorsaa 

 

JUNIORS 
 

The Coolidge Scholarship is due 
February 24th by 2pm PST.  

https://coolidgescholars.org/apply/ 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Seaside Middle and High Schools now have online stores for all your 
school spirit needs. Open now until March 4th. Help support your school 
and show your school spirit. Shop now here: 
 
SHS - https://www.bsnteamsports.com/shop/fe4e1ujpWW 
SMS - https://www.bsnteamsports.com/shop/0VyenNdTEk 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Reasons to buy a yearbook: 

 A year to remember years to come. This year is important and one 
of a kind! 

 Yearbooks are about you, your peers, and your teachers. You can 
look back at your history with friends and your whole class. 

 Seniors: Every senior should have a yearbook to look back on their 
last year of high school. Senior Pages are new this year and they add 
a lot of the personality of the class of 2021. You all have your spot! 

 
Yearbooks can be purchased in full now for $55 with cash/check/card or 
reserved for $20 now and the rest paid in June. Contact Kerri Boutin to reserve 
yours at (503) 738-5586 or kboutin@seasidek12.org 
 
 
 
 
ASB is hosting a virtual talent show!! And we want YOU!  So whether you sing, 
dance, juggle, train your pet, skateboard, etc…. We want to see!  Your act will 
be recorded and become part of the program. INTERESTED? Contact Abby  at 
23abbyn@seasidek12.org with your name and talent or if you want more 
information! We can’t wait to see what SHS can do!!!  
 
ASB is also looking for students who are interested in holding a position in the 
student body government or helping with events for students. Volunteer hours 
are always helpful when applying for scholarships. Email Abby at 
23abbyn@seasidek12.org with information regarding your interest in volunteer 
work or your interest in holding an office in ASB. You can also email if you have 
any questions. Thank you and Go Gulls! 
 

SEASIDE GEAR ONLINE STORE 

YARD SIGNS FOR SALE 

SHS YEARBOOKS ON SALE NOW! 

SHS TALENT SHOW! 

Help support the Senior Class of ’21 Safe and Sober 
Grad Party and show your support for our community 
by purchasing a Seaside Strong yard sign  

NOW ONLY $10. 
Contact seasideseniors21@gmail.com to purchase, 
delivery available. 

https://shs.seaside.k12.or.us/localscholarships
https://shs.seaside.k12.or.us/localscholarships
https://shs.seaside.k12.or.us/fafsaorsaa
https://coolidgescholars.org/apply/
https://www.bsnteamsports.com/shop/fe4e1ujpWW
https://www.bsnteamsports.com/shop/0VyenNdTEk
mailto:kboutin@seasidek12.org
mailto:23abbyn@seasidek12.org
mailto:23abbyn@seasidek12.org
mailto:seasideseniors21@gmail.com
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FUTURE BUSINESS 
LEADERS OF 

AMERICA 
 
The Seaside chapter of the Future 
Business Leaders of America (FBLA) is 
starting to prep for the competition 
season.  Students have recorded 
presentations, and completed online tests 
for the virtual Regional Skills 
Competition.  A total of 16 students are 
participating in the 2021 Regional 
competition.  Students who place in the 
Top 10 at the Regional Skills competition 
will earn the right to represent Seaside at 
the State Business Leadership Conference 
in April.  Best of luck to the 2020-2021 
FBLA Chapter Members: 
 
Emma Arden   
Westin Carter   
Dawnielle Fenton                
Zach Fukuda                 
Jonathan Granillo 
Daniel Hay 
Owen Higdon 
Connor Jackson 
Wyatt Mayhugh 
Lea Stich 
Mary Roberto 
Isabella Rodriguez 
Jackson Schermerhorn 
Emma Taylor 
Susana Velazquez 
Annika Wunderlich 
 
 

STUDENT ABSENCES 
 
If your student is going to be absent from 
class, you will need to CALL the Main 
Office at 503-738-5586 in order to excuse 
them. Please do not email your students’ 
teacher directly for attendance 
information, as they cannot update 
attendance. Thank you for your help in 
keeping your students’ attendance 
accurate.  
 

 
 
 

Academic support will continue through the end of Term 2. Term 3 
information will be coming! 

 

Evening Academic Support   5 - 8:15pm Monday - Friday 
https://zoom.us/j/92439716121 

 

Daily Math Lab Support   2:30 - 3:35pm M, Tu, Th, F 
https://zoom.us/j/94866940184 

 

Wednesday Math Lab Support   12:30-3:45pm W 
https://zoom.us/j/91708377348 

 

ALL Teachers have Office/Academic Lab hours that students can access 
through their Canvas page  

M, Tu, Th, F  SMS 2:20-3:05pm / SHS 2:30-3:15pm 
 

 
 
 

The Girls Soccer Team is actively looking for new JV members, particularly a JV 
Goalkeeper. Practice starts next week. Soccer season ends March 31st. NO PRIOR 
EXPERIENCE NECESSARY. Training will be provided. Any girl who does not have 
a fall sport and is interested can call or text Coach Rouse at 503-738-2740. 
 

OSAA official practice starts Monday for all sports. Athletes must have their 
physical up to date and on file, must have completed their COVID-19 release 
form, and registered online. If you have any questions you can contact your 
coach or Kerri Boutin at kboutin@seasidek12.org 
 

 
 
 

 
Robotics is getting REALLY close to our goal of a total game design. We have 
come up with a concept, rules and scoring model.  Right now we are in the CAD 
drawing phase.  Soon we will be in the technical manual draft.  Our Team 
Captain, Jonathan Krizo, has been excellent on the fly with CAD and our wild  
 

SHS SPORTS 

SHS ROBOTICS 

ACADEMIC SUPPORT 

changes mid-meeting. This is an example 
of our base field. This week, in addition 
to our virtual meetings, we are starting in 
person meetings for 45 minutes on 
Thursday's, with physical distancing and 
masks for our established team  
members. For more info on our team,  
please visit http://team3673.org 

https://zoom.us/j/92439716121
https://zoom.us/j/92439716121
https://zoom.us/j/94866940184
https://zoom.us/j/94866940184
https://zoom.us/j/91708377348
https://zoom.us/j/91708377348
mailto:kboutin@seasidek12.org
http://team3673.org/
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